Our Case Number: ABP-312131-21

An
Bord
Pleanala

Dublin Chamber

C/O Stephen Browne
4 Clare Street

Dublin 2

Date: 08 July 2024

Re: Greater Dublin Drainage Project consisting of a new wastewater treatment plant, sludge hub
centre, orbital sewer, outfall pipeline and regional biosolids storage facility
Townlands of Clonshagh, Dubber and Newtown, County Fingal and Dublin City

Dear Sir / Madam,

| have been asked by An Bord Pleanala to respond to your submission received on the 2nd July, 2024
in connection with the above-mentioned case.

Please note that the last date for receipt of submissions was 7th June, 2024. As your letter was
received on 2nd July, 2024 | regret to inform you that it cannot be considered by the Board and is
herewith returned.

Please note, a refund will be made to the credit/debit card used to make the online observation.
If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

Aisling Rellly
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737131
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